
 
 
 
March 1, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Cassie Pace 
Executive Sales Consultant – RFP 
CastleBranch 
Email: cassiep@castlebranch.com  
 
RE: 16-FOIA-023 Winning Proposal IFB #00910 
 
Dear Ms. Pace: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On February 1, 2016, we received your request for a copy of the winning proposal for IFB #00910 for 
Background Investigations (“Request”).   
 
Metra’s Procurement Department advised that since this was an Invitation for Bid rather than a Request 
for Proposal, no such winning proposal exists.  However, in response to your Request, Metra’s 
Procurement Department is providing you with a copy of Exhibit 1-M Price List, submitted by the 
winner, Azura Investigations, LLC in response to IFB #00910 (“Responsive Document”).   
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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